
Friends of York Road 

Any parents who are 

interested in helping to 

fund raise for the school 

are welcome to come to 

our first ‘Friends of York 

Road meeting’. This is on 

Sunday 15th October at 

2.00pm till 3.30pm. 

We will be meeting in the 

garden room at the school. 

Please can you collect dry cut 

flowers that are past there 

best, leaves, conkers, acorns, 

cones, sycamore seeds etc..for 

us to use on Woodland Wednes-

days. Please give them to your 

key teacher they will be much 

appreciated. 

Please could we ask that chil-

dren wear appropriate clothing 

and wear their wellies to school 

on this day. Children can change 

 

Birthdays 
 

We celebrate birthdays 

with ‘fake cake’ candles, 

song and a card from the 

group and teachers.  

If you would like, your 

child can bring in a small 

sticker to give to the 

children in their group. 

Please could you remember to 

put your child’s name on 

coats and clothes. We find 

several children have similar 

coats and these are easily 

misplaced if not named, also 

the same with hoodies as 

these are common wear. 

Please could you also name 

wellies if your child brings 

them in. 

          Important Notice! 

REMEMBER  

Tara’s 

Consultation 

date has 

changed from 

Friday 20th Oc-

tober to Monday 

6th November. 

(Blue Group) 

NOTE FROM 

HEADTEACHER 

Unfortunately some 

Parents are choosing 

to park on the yel-

low zig-zag lines 

outside the 

school gates. This 

decision is putting 

the children’s lives 

at risk. Please do not 

park there. 
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Woodland Wednesday 

Grapes 

If your child 

brings in grapes 

for snack or 

lunch. Please 

could they be 

cut in half. 

  
15th Oct Volunteer Day 

20th Oct Half Term 

30th Oct Back to School 

Diary Dates 



 

 

 

If you can spare some 

time between 10.00am 

and 1.00pm this Sunday 

15th to help with paint-

ing, tidying and general 

maintenance we would 

love to see you. 

Drinks and Snacks will be 

provided. 

Due to this being a 

maintenance day we would 

advise that children do 

not attend. 
 

 

BUGGY SHELTER 

The Buggy Shelter belongs 

to the Children’s Centre—

please can you take your 

buggy home each day please. 

On our ‘Clean up Mainte-

nance Sunday’ this weekend 

we were wondering if any-

one has the skills and time 

to make our own buggy shel-

ter. If you do, please chat to 

Lucy our Caretaker on Sun-

day to arrange this. If you 

do not attend Sunday please 

pop into the office and let us 

know if you can do this. 

Thank you! 

SPARE CLOTHES 

If you have any spare 

children’s clothes they would 

be much appreciated.  

Children have accidents and 

these clothes come in useful. 

Alternatively it would be good 

to have spare clothes in your 

child’s bag. 

 
 

Maintenance Sunday 

 

SMARTIES 
We are delighted 
to announce that 
we raised over 
£600 from our 
smarties tube collection. This will go towards a new computer for the children to enjoy and learn. Thank you for your support!! 

 

You are welcome to join 

‘Friends of York Road
 

End of Term 

Fri 20th Oct 


